
Mid-Year  Update:  Employee
Handbooks  and  Verifying
Readiness for July 1

Hatmaker  Law  Group  will  present  a
complimentary one-hour webinar on the latest
developments this year in labor and employment
law, including updating your employee handbook
and preparing for new legislation going into
effect on July 1, 2015.

The webinar will be Wednesday, June 17, beginning at 2 p.m.
Central time.

Hatmaker  Law  Group  conducts  a  monthly  webinar  series  on
various employment and labor law topics to provide up-to-date
information  to  California  employers,  business  owners,
managers,  accountants,  attorneys  and  human  resource
professionals. The webinars are provided free of charge. HRCI
and State Bar of California continuing education credit is
pending on all programs.

Register for the webinar.
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